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Be kind. Do your best. Achieve together.  

11th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers           

Re-scheduled Stamshaw Sports Day 2023  

WEDNESDAY 13TH SEPTEMBER 2023 YEARS 4, 5 AND 6 ONLY. 

We would like to invite you to our rescheduled (with lovely weather!) Stamshaw Sports Day 
on Wednesday 13th July 2023 at Mountbatten Centre. We have made changes to our Sports 
Day this year by giving the children and a true Sports Day experience. The children will be 
competing in a series of track and field events and would love to see your support. 

Due to this being a rearranged Sports Day. We are only running the day for years 4, 5 and 6 
as they missed our previous sports day. Year 3 will come to school as normal and they will 
have their Stamshaw Junior School Sports Day later in the year. The day will mean that, Year 
5 and 6 will go to Mountbatten in the morning for a 9:30am start till 11:30am. Year 4 will look 
to start at 1:30pm and will be heading back to school before the end of the school day. Every 
child across Stamshaw Junior School will leave the school at the normal time of 3:00pm.         
No one will be heading home direct from Mountbatten.   

The children will need to come to school in a PE kit: t-shirt (in their team colour if possible), 
shorts and trainers, a sun hat, bottle of water (labelled with their name on) and we would ask 
that your child has sun cream applied prior to arrival at school. The school’s PATCH team will 
be on site with a refreshment store to keep you all refreshed and hydrated.  

We are looking forward to seeing you all for our new and hopefully improved Stamshaw Sports 
Day at Mountbatten Centre!  

Yours Sincerely 

Mr Massey 
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